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PRESS RELEASE 

Conserving, enhancing and promoting the Stour Valley

Release date*IMMEDIATE*
Tractor tyre pulled from river in Canterbury 
Volunteers from the Kentish Stour Countryside Partnership removed some unusual items from the River Stour in Canterbury last week. Among these were a tractor tyre, umbrella, old-fashioned rotary telephone and a bicycle. Each summer KSCP volunteers join forces with the Canterbury Punting Company to clear rubbish along the stretch of river from Water Lane to Toddlers Cove.
Volunteer group leader Martin Thomas commented, ‘We often find odd items, but I think the tractor tyre is the largest. I’d like to know how it ended up in the river in the middle of the city’.

He went on to explain the importance of removing the rubbish that ends up in The Stour: ‘Larger plastic and metal items can trap fish and other animals. As these items break down they then pose another risk - animals that mistakenly eat them may starve to death due to their digestive system becoming blocked.’ 

For further details telephone 03000 410900/ email kentishstour@kent.gov.uk. 
Ends

Attachments – Two photos: Canterbury Stour litter 1, Canterbury Stour litter 2
Mobile Contact: 07710 384952
The KSCP is one of nine countryside management partnerships covering Kent, playing a vital role in the conservation of the Kent countryside and coast through engaging with local communities. www.kentcountryside.org.uk
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